Dear Mr. Bush,
Thank you for your letter of 29 April and the faulty Stereo Headphones ATH-SJ11 that you have sent back to us.

We are sorry for the inconvenience our product has brought to you. We have passed the product on to our engineers for a thorough examination so as to make sure that the same problem won’t happen again. 

Also, we have sent a new set of headphones to you through express delivery today. It should reach you within two days and we are confident that the replacement will be satisfactory. Please enjoy the pleasure of using Stereo Headphones ATH-SJ11. We are always here to serve our customers, and we look forward to receiving your further orders.  

Yours Sincerely

Customer Service Manager 

